Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56



NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL Family Resource Center

Linda Hershey, Family Resource Coordinator lindah@nknsd.org 355-3650 ex# 3639

The Women's Club of Manzanita P.O. Box 73 Manzanita, OR 97130

May 4, 2018

Dear Members,

Your organization is one for others to emulate. There is such a strong, driving force apparent in all you do for our community. Our village just can't thank you enough.

Your generous donation of \$300 to Nehalem's Family Resource Center is a gift of great importance to the program. Every penny will be spent wisely on helping to insure our students have access to some basic needs; food, clothing, hygiene items, and so much more.

You have sewn seeds of kindness into so many organizations. They, in turn, help to put smiles into the hearts of others. From all of us, "thank you!"

With a smile in my heart,

Linda Hershey